
April 29, 2020 
 
 
Dear church family, 
 
Thank you for your continued prayers. I am scheduling a work crew for this Friday morning, May 1. We 
will need volunteers with chainsaws to arrive at Covenant Presbyterian Church at 9 a.m. and head to the 
home of Shiu Ling Chan to assist with tree removal and removal of debris in their yard. I will have 
printouts of their address and contact person for those who join us. 
 
Please continue to let me know if there are members of your churches or community who are in need of 
work crews. 
 
We also continue to have some room in our storage sheds.  
 
In Jesus,  
Jake Bennett, Executive Pastor 
 


